## Gonzalez, Joanna

From: Lemos, June

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 23, 2021 11:00 AM

**To:** Gonzalez, Joanna

**Subject:** FW: a comment for Community Development meeting this afternoon - thank you!

## Hello Joanna:

Here is a public comment for this afternoon's CDC meeting.

June Lemos, CMC
City Clerk
City of Fort Bragg
416 N Franklin St
Fort Bragg CA 95437
707.961.2823 ext. 104

From: Linda Jo Stern < lindajostern@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 10:56 AM
To: Lemos, June < Jlemos@fortbragg.com>

Subject: a comment for Community Development meeting this afternoon - thank you!

Good afternoon. Two suggestions regarding the rural recreation and tourism grants. We have a beautiful, vibrant natural environment here. I think we should do an improved job at protecting the land and the wildlife, rather than build more "things". The state parks land and the city trails and beaches could all use better signage, ones that clearly state where you can walk, bike, walk your dog/horse or shouldn't walk (and the signs should be engaging rather than saying Don't do this. They can say Help us preserve our wildlife by walking on the road, not on the beach.) Signs should be at every entry/path. We could have more informative/educational signage to help visitors learn about the flowers, the birds, etc. Another idea is to develop a flag (red, yellow, green) program for high surf, high winds or great day - to help prevent accidents or deaths to those visiting our beach and jetty areas. Thank you for your consideration. Linda Jo

## Linda Jo

Linda Jo Stern, MPH

Coordinator - Coastal Street Medicine

lindajostern@gmail.com

sternlj@ah.org

617-435-8412 (mobile)

## Gonzalez, Joanna

From: Jenny Shattuck <jenxvann@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 3:08 PM

**To:** Gonzalez, Joanna **Subject:** cdc meeting

I know the bollards were not high on list in survey, but community safety wise it would be amazing if these had more support.

Thank you, Jenny Shattuck